
 

 

CITY OF PEMBROKE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 
 

 

A special workshop will be held on Tuesday, October 22, 2024, at 6:00PM 

at Pembroke City Hall, 353 N. Main Street.  The purpose of this meeting will 

be to discuss the 2025 Budget. 

 

 

 

 

 

Arlene Hobbs 

City Clerk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


